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Comments: Dear USFS, | have recently learned of the proposal to restrict the establishment of new climbing
opportunities in non-Wilderness lands. If see this as unenforceable and something that will create confusion
amongst land managers and climbers. Prohibiting new anchors or bolts that do not threaten cultural or natural
resources is unnecessary and severely limits access to a certain niche of recreation enthusiasts that are known
for their environmental ethos and careful use of natural resources. | ask that you reconsider this proposal.



